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The Lakengren Water Authority (LWA) has prepared the following report to provide 
information to you, the consumer, on the quality of our drinking water. Included in this 
report is general health information, water quality test results, how to participate in 
decisions concerning your drinking water and water system contacts. This report 
covering 2024 results and status is required to be issued prior to July 1, 2025. We’re 
happy to share our results with you. Please read them carefully. For more information 
call General Manager Justin Erbaugh or Chief Water Operator Roger Lovill (ORC) with 
the Lakengren Water Authority at (937)456-4455. 
 
The mission of the LWA is to provide you, our customer, with the high-quality water and 
sewer service you desire while keeping the cost at the minimum level required to ensure 
reliable, timely service today and in the foreseeable future. Your input, participation, and 
support are appreciated. 
 
Source Water Information:  
 
The LWA currently obtains all its drinking water 
from three production wells rated at 200 GPM 
each. Two wells are located south of the 
Lakengren Dam at 5306 Paint Creek Road 
adjacent to the Water Treatment Plant. The 
third well is located south of the Paint Creek 
Bridge at Longman Rd. We had a 2024 
unconditioned License to Operate (LTO) our 
water system. 
 
What are the sources of contamination to drinking water?  
 
The aquifer that supplies drinking water to the Lakengren Water Authority has a 
moderate susceptibility to contamination, due to moderate sensitivity of the aquifer in 
which the drinking water well(s) is located and the existence of several potential 
contaminant sources within the protection zone. This does not mean that this well field 
will become contaminated; only those conditions are such that the ground water could 
be impacted by potential contaminant sources. Possible contamination has been 
reduced by the protective measures the LWA has implemented. The source water 
Protection report for the Lakengren Water Authority may be obtained by calling General 
Manager Justin Erbaugh or Chief Water Operator Roger Lovill (ORC) with the 


